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November 2013 

Dates to Remember: 

 

Nov. 11 – 2nd ASAP Begins 

Nov. 22 – Talent Show 

 

Hello Grade 2 Parents! 

 

Grade 2 had a fantastic afternoon of Halloween fun last week! 

Everyone came dressed in their costumes, and all of the Grade 

2 students were ready to celebrate Halloween! They decorated 

pumpkins, some spooky and some cute! We went trick-or-

treating in the Upper School, where we had to find clues in a 

scavenger hunt in order to earn our candy. The Upper School 

students decorated their doors and classrooms too! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In the auditorium, each class performed a song and dance with 

Ms. Victoria. Everyone in Lower School did a wonderful job. 

Grade 2’s song ended with a “BOO!!” Before dismissal, we all 

enjoyed watching Charlie Brown and his friends wait for the 

Great Pumpkin. What a fantastic day! 

Halloween 

Decorations!  

Thank you to the PTA and all 

parents who helped to 

decorate QISS for the month of 

October! The school looked 

spooky and fun for Halloween, 

and it was thanks to your help! 
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